
SONS IN RETIREMENT
LAKE OF THE

PINESVOLUME 8
AUG 2014

NEXT MEETING
AUGUST 6, 2014

BIG SIR - RICHARD GREEN

LITTLE SIR - ELMER CURTIS

JUNE MENUGOLF - ROD CORVINGTON

There is an expanded SIRS 
tournament schedule this year.
Information is available in the 
pro shop

BILL ANDRE
BILL BUCHHOLZ

As we enjoy this hot July  let us not lose sight of our major goals for the year 
and try to sponsor at least one new member into our fold . There are several of 
our neighbors out there just ready to be asked to join us in SIR.
We have some very  good speakers coming up  starting in August.  Mrs. 
(Pat)Anne Hendickson, who will give us an interesting presentation on 
Yosemite Valley over a period of years. It should be very interesting.
We have speakers for presentations  for September and October. I’m sure that 
these people will give us much enjoyment at our luncheons so bring a friend or 
neighbor and show them what SIR is all about.
THEY WILL THANK YOU FOR IT !!!!

    Thanks to new member Don Nurisso for playing his accordion before our June 
luncheon. We hope to hear him again! I hear Terry  Eberhardt’s first wine tasting went well 
for five couples. There is good information for all, newcomers and old timers on the SIR 
State website and also on our own Branch 170 website maintained by Gary  Resnick. 
Retain this access info for future reference for state sirinc.org . Follow instructions. 
Passwords for state and branch website roster will be sent by  separate email. Our branch 
website is branch170.sirinc2.org or go to lop.org site to Clubs. Our MBS (Military Bull 
Session) is at the Clubhouse Bar (Second Wednesday, 13 August 1600-1800). We have 
reached our 2014 goal of 111 members, but expect to add at least three new members at 
August lunch. I urge all members, especially  new ones, to think of others you might invite. 
You can obtain more invitations with applications from Phil Jones, 268-7714 or me at 
278-3089. Election of 2015 Branch Executive Committee including six directors will be 
conducted at August luncheon.



\

JULY & AUGUST 
BIRTHDAYS

MEMBERSHIP - PHIL JONES

Active members - 111

BOCCE BALL - BOB CHAN

Bocce Ball season is June 1 thru 
August 24.  Its always a fun time.  

Come and join us as a team 
member or spectator.  

Call Bob Chan or Rich Hibbs for info

SENIOR SIR MEMBERS
DALE ZINCK

NEIL WEAVER
BILL SWENSON
DICK DEMENT

AL JOSE

HONORARY LIFETIME 
MEMBERS

STEVE MICHALAK
JOHN BREWER

 BRANCH 170 OFFICERS
BIG SIR DICK GREEN 278 3089

LITTLE SIR ELMER CURTIS 268 6626
SECRETARY BOB CHAN 268 8606

ASST SEC LYNDON LAIRD 268 2622
TREASURER DAVE ROSSEAU 268 3652

ASST TREASURER DOUG WILSON 268 9683
MEMBERSHIP PHIL JONES  268 7714

 BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS
LARRY SHELLEY 268 8369

STEVE PARKS 268 3572
AL CASH 268 6717

DON MILLER 268 9520
VERNE BAGBY 268 3405
ROGER POPE   268 4794

We had one new member join our 
organization at our June meeting

SUPER SENIOR SIR MEMBER

BILL HAGIN

New member Don Nurisso with Lynden Laird

BUD ABBOTT      JOHN BANISTER
DON BARNETT    CHUCK MERCER    
GARY RESNICK    RON TRIMBLE   

JOHN BREWER   DAVE GOVE
HARRY LENT   LYNN PENNINGTON   

BOB SUTTON

June speaker Jim Goetsch with Elmer Curtis



170 PAST BRANCH BIG SIRS
ART LAFONTAINE 1994 DEL PRICE 1995

GENE TOPPER 1996,1997
CLARENCE ROGERS 1998

JOHN O’HALLORAN 1999, 2000
TOM ANDERSON 2001

JOHN BREWER 2002 KEITH PLATT 2003
RON TRIMBLE 2004 STEVE MICHALAK 2005

DON MILLER 2006, 2007 JIM WILKINSON 2008
PHIL JONES 2009 LARRY SHELLEY 2010

GLENN DELISLE 2011 ROGER POPE 2012
PAUL LAMBERT 2013

STATE OFFICERS
PRESIDENT MAYNARD RODMAN
VICE PRESIDENT BOB HAIRSTON

SECRETARY RICHARD DEVOE
TREASURER MICHAEL BERRY

AREA 33 GOVERNOR
CRAIG SAUNDERS
REG 9 DIRECTOR

DON DILL

BRANCH 170 COMMITTEE MEMBERS
BULLETIN EDITOR RICH HIBBS 268 3231

CHAPLAIN ELMER CURTIS 268 6626
GOLF CHAIR. ROD CORVINGTON 274 8125

ASST GOLF CHAIR CHUCK MERCER 268 9302
BOCCEBALL CAPT BOB CHAN 268 8606
BOCCEBALL ASST RICH HIBBS 268 3231

CLOTHING GLENN DELISLE 268 8624
LOP NEWS PHIL FRANK 268 2102

MUSIC CHAIR VERNE BAGBY 268 3405
HEALTH ED O’REILLY 268 1617

PHOTOGRAPER DALE ZINCK 268 2538.
INFO TECH GARY RESNICK (916) 765 5013
TRAVEL CHAIR. MEL PIMENTEL 268 3359

Don Nurisso joined Branch 170 in June of this year. Don was sponsored by  our Big Sir 
Dick Green and was a guest at the March luncheon along with Rich Goldsberry.
Don was born and grew up in San Francisco. He attended Lick Wilmerding High School, 
City College, and graduated from UC Berkeley  with a BS in Mechanical Engineering in 
1965. He received a MS in ME in 1967 and a MBA from Golden Gate University in 1973.
He served in the Army from 1969 to 1971. Don worked 45 years as a mechanical 
engineer designing high tech facilities. He recently retired in 2014.
Don and Carol Anne recently  moved to LOP from Pacifica. They  have one son and three 
grandsons. Don is a professional musician and belongs to The Accordion Club. He 
enjoys playing golf, bocceball, wine tasting and travel.

MEET THE NEW MEMBER

TRAVEL 
MEL PIMENTEL


